
 

Catharine Township 

Date: June 7, 2021 

Special meeting with Keller Engineer and any other pertinent information regarding the 

township 

Present: Heather Flaig-Supervisor/Secretary, Ralph Rispoli- Supervisor, Ken Brenneman- 

Supervisor/Treasurer, Michael Fay-Road Master 

Visitors: Dave Cunningham (Keller Engineer) 

The township discussed the 3M Report that would need to be done on Yellow Springs Dr for the sewage 

project. The report would cost the township $8000.00. Dave Cunningham discussed his concerns about 

doing the report at this time. The township may need to do a township wide survey that will cost $30,000.00 

possibly within a few years as part of the 537 Act. This would include Yellow Springs. It was discussed if it 

was financial in the townships best interest to pay for a report now when it would be included in a township 

wide study. Another concern was having the townships septic systems tested according to our Ordinance. It 

was suggested that these inspections need to get started to see what areas would justify needing put on 

public sewage. With all information discussed, the supervisors agreed to hold off from doing the 3M Report 

at this time. 

Heather Flaig made a motion to adjourn at 6:20pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. Unanimous 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Flaig – Secretary/Supervisor 

 


